
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

B~C. Teacher's Credit Union 
2150 Western Parkway 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6T 1V6 

Attention: L.S . Grant, Vice-President 

Dear Sir, 

March 3, 1981 

With regard to your letter of January 22, 1981 informing us of 
a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Teachers Credit 
Union which was held on Saturday, February 14, 1981, we 
were unable to send a representative as the members of our 
Executive had made previous commitments . 

We would be very interested to hear of the results of that 
meeting with the Board of Directors. If you would forward any 
relevant material to our office, it would be greatly 
appreciated. 

Thank you for your co-operation with and interest in our 
organization . We look forward to hearing from you in the 
near future . 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. Lymer 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local Ill 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


